
Jordan Freitag

My name is Jordan Freitag. I am from Mount Horeb,
Wisconsin. I have two siblings: a younger sister and a
younger brother. I just recently transferred to William
Woods University in Fulton, MO. I am a sophomore
majoring in Biology with a pre-vet emphasis and a
minor in equestrian science. I hope to become an
equine veterinarian someday with this degree and
continue my involvement with Morgans with my
equestrian science minor. I have been involved with
Morgan horses since I was 5 years old at Hylee Farm.
I now show my Morgan, Ultras Free Agent CH in
adult hunt seat equitation, hunter pleasure,
showmanship, and in-hand classes. This year will be
my second year attending Morgan Grand Nationals,
and I am beyond excited to have this opportunity

again! When I am not riding or studying, I enjoy photography, reading, drawing and
hanging out with my puppy, Luna. I have achieved High point awards each year for 4
years from North Central Morgan Horse Association. I am also on the AMHA Youth
Council. Currently, I am serving as the Director of Public Relations. I enjoy meeting new
Morgan friends and getting involved with the breed! This breed is a huge part of my life
and I take pride in spreading awareness of the breed. In addition to this, I recently started
to photograph for The Morgan Magazine at local shows. This has been super fun! I have
also been awarded the equine science—placement award through FFA at both local and
state levels, achieving gold in this area. In 2021, I was the reserve youth of the year, and
it was an honor to hold this title. I would like to be selected as the outstanding Morgan
Youth of the Year because this breed has had a significant impact on my life growing up.
I would like to continue my involvement and promote this outstanding breed, and its
countless opportunities. I would not be where I am today without the Morgan horse. It
would be an honor to be selected as the outstanding Morgan Youth of the Year.


